Churches have traditionally celebrated this festival on the sixth Sunday after Easter, when God would be asked to bless the growing crops.
The service often included a prayer walk and the ‘beating of the bounds’, when the Minister and parishioners would walk the boundaries of the parish, asking for God’s blessing on the land.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year our service will include ‘walking the bounds’ of the churchyard, so why don’t you come and join us in celebrating this ancient tradition? All are welcome!
